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1. Country/location of visit   
Japan, Tokyo  

2. Research project 
Marunouchi kids Jambry2016  

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2016. 08. 15 – 2016. 08. 18  (4 days) 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
 Tokyo international forum 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

 
Marunouchi kids Jambry have been held since 2007 in Tokyo international forum. PWS, WRC, and JMC 

worked together to have a workshop named “Yamano-kyoshitsu”. That aimed to let people know about fieldwork 
and wildlife. During the three days, hundreds of people joined our workshop and they looked enjoyed it. 

 
We set 8 topics in one exhibiting room. Even the amount of information of each topic was small, attendants 

could get more information through chatting with students or curators from JWS. Meeting and chatting with a lot 
of children was so much fun for me. Moreover, working with people from other research fields was significantly 
exciting. I could learn effective communication from them.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. Others 

I would like to thank PWS program and everyone on this course for their kindness and great company.  

 

Picture2: a lecture   

 

 

Picture1: Welcome the workshop   
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